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POSTAL DAY ACTIVITY 
Grade 3 to 12 

 
“Letter Writing is the only device for combining solitude with 

good company.” 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
On this Postal Day, we encourage our students to write an open letter or 
postcard to any of the teachers or their peers in the school. In this era of 
WhatsApp or Instagram, we have forgotten the value and fun of writing a 
letter. Students can post their letters/postcards from 7th October 2022 till 
13th October 2022 in the Post Box installed in the School campus. These 

letters will be dispatched to the concerned person on 14th October. 
 
 
Note: Use A4 size sheet (any color), put the letter in an envelope, and  
          write the name of the recipient on the envelope. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards  

Richa Sharma  

Principal  
 

                                                


